Ramirez, Angelica
——

From: Renee ONeill <chasingstar2701@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 9:47 AM

To: Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Lavagnino, Steve; Williams, Das; Adam, Peter
Cc: Miyasato, Mona; sbcob

Subject: Re: Letter re Budget Workshop

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

[ was going to call to in for Public Comment, prior to the agenda and thank the County for the amazing job they are doing, regarding
Covid-19. However, I did not want to take away from Board time...

Please add my note of appreciation to the Board when reading my letter into the record.

"We the People," truly appreciate ALL EFFORTS and daily updates that the county is making, in regard to the Corona Virus
Pandemic. THANK YOU!!!

Best .;\)L’f\’( wds,

Renée O Neill

On Monday, April 13, 2020, 9:15:22 AM PDT, Renee ONeill <chasingstar2701@yahoo.com> wrote:

Dear Chair Hart and Supervisors,

Attached, please find my 217-word letter to be read into the record for Public Comment.



